
 
 
From: Robert Dearduff [mailto:Robert.Dearduff@floridahousing.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 2:11 PM 
To: Cale Curtis <ccurtis@margatefl.com>; Robin Fowler <Robin.Fowler@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Tanya W Benjamin <twbenjamin@margatefl.com>; Mary Beazley <mbeazley@margatefl.com>; 
Nancy Popick <npopick@margatefl.com>; Terry Auringer <Terry.Auringer@floridahousing.org>; Michael 
Wright <mwright@margatefl.com> 
Subject: RE: Margate - Response to Monitoring Report 
 
All: 
  
All items on the FY 12/13 and 13/14 are now approved. The carryover amount on 13/14 of $110,857.64 
is unexpended and therefore will need to be transferred to Broward County for use for SHIP eligible 
activities. Please provide notification and evidence of this transfer once it occurs. 
  
If you have any questions, let me know. 
  
  

Robert Dearduff| Assistant Director of Special Programs  
227 N. Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, FL 32301 | p. 850.488.4197  
robert.dearduff@floridahousing.org | Visit our website at 

www.floridahousing.org. 
  
Florida has a broad and inclusive public records law. This e-mail and any responses to it should 
be considered a matter of public record. 
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